Announcements

DISCOVERING GOD HOUR CLASSES - Our three new Discovering God Hour classes

have begun! The classes are as follows and will resume at our next gathering:
New Testament Survey - Explore the major themes, events, and people throughout
the New Testament. This class will cover much material but will be intentionally
relevant in nature, engaging each participant and inspiring personal application. It
will be taught by Kenny Frye and Jim Bargfeldt.
Good & Angry - Everyone has been on the giving and receiving end of anger
gone wrong, but the scriptures teach that anger can be done right. We will teach
on this common emotion with the goal of showing how anger, iitations,
complaining, and stress can be managed God's way. It will be taught by Pastor
Todd Barton and Dan Walsh.
Membership Class — This class is for those that have been visiting or regularly
attending with us and are interested in pursuing membership here at KBC. This class
requires registration, so please sign up af www fonebible org/calendar if you're
interested!

BAPTISM - We are planning a baptism service in coming weeks. If you have never
been baptized and would like to take this step of cbedience by professing what
the Lord has done in your life, please contact one of our pastors today.

LADIES PRAYER BREAKFAST — Our next Ladies Prayer Breakfast is planned for
Saturday, March 28, It will take place in our Activity Center at 8:30AM. This is a
great opportunity to further relationships with other women in our Keystone family
as you enjoy breakfast and a time of prayer together. We ask that you would
RVSP to Kim Tracy (kimberyriracy@gmail.com. 813-610-2837) if you are planning to
join. Also, we ask that you would consider a $5 donation to help cover the cost of
breakfast, but it is not required in order to attend.

MEXICO MISSION TRIP - We are planning a missions trip to serve one of our gospel
partners, the Shields, and their ministry in Mexico. The trip dates are July 4-11.
Registration is due by March 29t . Be sure to go to

www kevstonebible org/calendar to click on the event link for more information

and to register if you want to join.

Follow us! Gm@mn

Gospel Partner Update
Travis and Emily Mitten Bible Basics International

Travis just returned from two weeks in South Asia where he
taught workshops to two different groups of church
planters and missionaries. Thankful for safety in travel and
what the Lord is doing in the hearts of those who were
taught.

The following are prayer requests for the Mittens:

- Continued prayer as they adjust to life in the United States.

- Several churches have dropped their support for the Mittens. Pray for
continued support and for their financial needs to be met.

- They would love to start some Spanish language workshops but need one
other Spanish speaking teacher.
Many opportunities are opening up in the US and abroad. Pray for wisdom
and direction in their preparations.




